
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/14/2019 2:13:15 PM

First name: Caleb

Last name: Staats

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: ATTN: Recreation Fees

 

I support the change. I have noticed large crowds and habitat degradation over the last few years. The proposed

prices seem to be reasonable. 

 

However, I would ensure there is a way for those who buy permits in advance to re-sell them (at face value). Mt.

St. Helens has a website dedicated to folks who can't make the trip and wish to sell their permits. This way we

can maximize the limited access there is. 

 

Bottom line: so long as there is a healthy number of reservations, and "day of" permits available, I'll be happy.

 

Caleb Staats

 


